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1.
Introduction

The Chairman opened the meeting and proposed to consider TD 146 (WP 1/2) and COM 2 – C 76.

The NRO introduced TD 146 (WP 1/2), containing comments on COM 2 – C 43.  In response to a question, it was clarified that there are statistics on the geographic distribution of Autonomous System Numbers (ASNs), and that that information would be submitted to TSB for publication to SG2.

France introduced COM 2 – C 76, on announced shortage of IPv4 addresses and transition to IPv6 addressing.  In response to a question, it was clarified that the overall purpose of the contribution was to encourage discussion of IP address allocation issues, in particular the transition to IPv6, in light of the forthcoming shortage of IPv4 addresses; and to obtain clarification with respect to certain issues and proposals, for example creation of a secondary market for IPv4 addresses.

2.
Discussion

There were essentially two divergent points of view expressed.

1. Some members stated that discussions on these topics are taking place in the Regional Internet Registries (RIRs) and other bodies.  The ITU membership can follow the work of the RIRs and contribute directly to that work.  

2. Other members stated that the topics in question are not purely national matters and should be treated in ITU.  Although the questions posed in COM 2 – C 76 are not new and are indeed being discussed in the RIRs and other bodies, it was not always easy for all countries to follow the work of the RIRs, so it would be appropriate to consolidate the questions and answers via the ITU, in order to facilitate access by all countries.

There was no consensus regarding the proposal to send a liaison to the RIRs containing the questions posed in COM 2 – C 76.
It was agreed to create a mailing list, with Mr Didier Le-Moine of France as facilitator, to further discuss the topic, with a view: to developing—to the extent possible—a clearunderstanding of the issues (recognizing that there is a diversity of opinions); to further discussing the questions posed in COM 2 – C 76; to determining whether or not to submit questions to the NROs or other bodies as appropriate; and to developing material (information, open questions, status of discussions, etc.) that could be of interest to the ITU membership—in particular to assist Member States in formulating questions of interest to them.
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